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Dear Mr. Dangler,

I have the information which you mailed relative to the Lemley & Franks
Greathouse well in Rio Arriba County and your agreement with Mr. Franks
concerning the drilling of this well.

Based upon information which has been filed with the 0il Conservation
Commission | do not feel that | can give you any assurance of the poten-
tial productive capacity of the Greathouse well. | have been to the
location since the well was drilled and the rig was still over the well
and there was no wellhead installed. So it did not have the appearance
of being a producing well. From the area in which the well is located it
is possible that gas producing zones might be present in the approximate
location claimed. It is also possible that commercial production might
not be present. *

No additional application of permit to drili has been filed for another
well at this location so if you have been told t-at an additional location
has been approved this is untrue. Mr. Franks was given permission by the
Commission in December, 1972 to delay completion or plugging of the Great-
house well until May 1, 1973. As this date is now approaching and as |
have had no word from Mr. Franks concerning his plans | have instructed
our attorney to reset the case for hearing in May so that we may enter an
order, if necessary, to require that the matter be resolved one way or
another.

| hope that you find the above information helpful.

Yours very truly,

(

rnold
, District i1l

cc: Mr. William Carr, Attorney
0il Conservation Commission, Santa Fe
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